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Office of Water Quality Water-Quality Information Note 2005.08 
 
Subject:  Field Methods— New 1-liter GCC bottle (Q27FLD) 
 
 
Beginning next week, the National Field Supply Service (NFSS) at the National 
Water Quality Laboratory (NWQL) will begin shipping a new 1-liter amber, 
baked, glass bottle (GCC) for One-Stop item number Q27FLD.  This bottle is a 
true 1-liter bottle that is prepared by and purchased from EaglePicher Scientific 
Products.  It replaces the 1-quart GCC bottles that were baked in-house at the 
Ocala Lab and, most recently, at the NWQL.  The NWQL Organics Section 
conducted quality-assurance testing on this product prior to its acceptance and 
the Quality-Assurance Section will conduct appropriate quality assurance on all 
future lots. 
 
The older-style GCC bottles may continue to be used until your local supply is 
exhausted. 
 
Questions may be directed to the NFSS (nfss@usgs.gov). 
 
 
 
 
If this Note was forwarded to you and you’d like to have your name placed on the WaQI Notes 
distribution, please send email to nlsnow@usgs.gov. 
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